Wetland/Riparian Policy Deadline: 5/15/07 12 noon

From:

<mandithew@yahoo.com>

To:

<commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date:

Tue, May 8, 2007 12:08 AM

Subject:

wetland & riparian protection

Song Her, Clerk of the Board State Water Resources Control Board P.O. Box 100 Sacramento, CA 95812-0100

Dear Song Her, Clerk of the Board,

I hope you will provide the maximum protection possible for the last remaining wetlands in California. With less than 10% left, anything less is handing too much to those who profit from their destruction. The true cost of cumulative impacts is often given short shrift in CEQA documents, as I've seen as a Planning Commissioner. Please consider the big picture.

Sincerely, Janet Thew 5572 St Francis Cir W Loomis, CA 95650

